	Lisbon School Based Learning Center
 

	Friday, October 16, 2020
Dear Lisbon Families:
Recently we announced that Lisbon is considering the potential for offering in-person support programs for small groups of selected students. Unfortunately, we will not be able to offer an in-person support program at our school at this time, because our ability to offer this program is dependent on staff availability, which is currently not sufficient to meet the level of student interest. We are looking into other options for serving additional children in small groups.
As a reminder, any child may meet their teacher individually or in small groups during the synchronous support times built into the daily school schedule. You and/or your child may also meet virtually with a member of the school support team. Please contact your child’s teacher, school counselor, or school psychologist to request a virtual meeting, or with questions or concerns, and encourage your child to do so as well.
Please know that we are fully committed to supporting your child. Please do not hesitate to reach out to me, Ms. Wright or any other staff member if there is anything else that we can do to help support your child.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Anoff, Principal
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